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Launch of St Wilfrid's Prom Shop 

Dear Families, 

 

St Wilfrid’s RC College are launching our first-ever Prom Shop! This initiative aims to make prom more 

accessible, affordable, and environmentally friendly for our Year 11 pupils, and we are reaching out to you 

and members of our community for support to make it a success. 

If you, or any local businesses, friends or family members, have any pre-loved or gently used items to 

contribute to our Prom Shop, your generosity would be greatly appreciated. These donations will enable 

our pupils to purchase items at a reduced cost, ensuring that every pupil can enjoy a memorable and 

affordable prom experience. 

We are currently seeking donations of: 

• formal wear 

• shoes, ties, bags, jewellery, accessories 

• suits / dresses 

By coming together as a community, we can make this initiative a success for all. 

Please drop off any donations at our main school reception by Monday, 6th January 2025. Every 

contribution, no matter how big or small, will make a real difference in creating a special prom for our 

pupils. More information, including an opening date for our Prom Shop, will be shared with you after the 

January deadline.  

Thank you in advance for your support and kindness. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact me on the email address listed below.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Anderson 

Head of Religious Education 

E: admin@st-wilfrids.org 

T: 0191 456 9121 
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